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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 
206 (T) of  2024 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 30 April 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Raby Bay Canals 

Activity: Construction barge activities

Mariners are advised that: 

Construction barge activities will commence with in the Raby Bay canal system on Monday 29th April 
2024, with an estimated completion date of Friday 24th May 2024. Construction barge Icebreaker will 
be conducting revetment wall maintenance. 
Works will be conducted during daylight hours in various locations within the Raby Bay Canal System. 

During hours of darkness the construction barge Icebreaker will display appropriate navigation lights, 
anchoring in the mooring basin north of the Raby Bay Canals.  

The vessel Master will monitor VHF Channel 16 at all times. 
Passing vessels should contact Icebreaker to advise of their intentions. 

Mariners should navigate with caution when transiting the area. 

Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 

AUS charts affected: AUS814 
ENC Cells affected:  AU428153 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office: 

Phone: 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


